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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Peace-Bunch, Loretta Y
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 8:31 AM
To: Ascher, Seth M
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N; Ventaloro, Julie W
Subject: RE: OSBM Periodic Review Report - February 2025

Good morning, Seth, 
 
Please send an evite to Julie Ventaloro, she is copied on this email as well.  Thank you and please let me 
know if you need any additional information. 
 
Loretta 
 
Loretta Peace-Bunch 
Program Support Specialist 
NC Office of State Budget and Management 
loretta.peace.bunch@osbm.nc.gov 
Office Phone: 984-236-0681 
www.osbm.nc.gov 

 
 
From: Ascher, Seth M <seth.ascher@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 1:11 PM 
To: Peace-Bunch, Loretta Y <loretta.peace.bunch@osbm.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: OSBM Periodic Review Report - February 2025 
 
Good afternoon, 
  
I am the attorney who reviewed your agency's periodic review reports. The RRC will formally review this report at its 
meeting on Thursday, February 27, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx 
attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get close to the meeting, or you are welcome to attend in 
person. If there are any other representatives from your agency who want to attend virtually, let me know prior to 
the meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well. 
 
I have attached the reports I plan to recommend that the Commission adopt. Let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 
 

Seth Ascher 

Counsel to the North Carolina Rules Review Commission 
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Office of Administrative Hearings 

(984) 236-1934 

  

  

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 

  


